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Office of the Executive Director 
 

June 19, 2024 

Dr. Matt Wayne, Superintendent 
San Francisco Unified School District 
555 Franklin St. 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

Dear Superintendent Wayne: 

I am pleased to inform you that on June 6, 2024, the Committee on Accreditation, on behalf of 
the Commission on Teacher Credentialing, took action to remove the stipulations placed on San 
Francisco Unified School District, As a result of the above action, the Committee on 
Accreditation changed the accreditation status of San Francisco Unified School District from 
Accreditation with Major Stipulations to Accreditation. 

Further, this letter serves as acknowledgement that the Commission on Teacher Credentialing 
has received your request to reclassify the following programs at San Francisco Unified School 
District from “approved-active” status to “approved-inactive” status effective September 1, 
2024.  The request was formally presented to and acknowledged by the Committee on 
Accreditation on June 6, 2024. 
 

Preliminary Multiple Subject Intern 
Preliminary Education Specialist: Mild to Moderate Support Needs Intern 

 Specialist Teaching: Bilingual Authorization – Spanish 
 

Inactive programs participate in accreditation activities in a modified manner, as specified in 
the Accreditation Handbook. Inactive programs may remain inactive for no longer than a period 
of 5 years at which time the institution must determine whether to withdraw or reactivate the 
program.  The program may not enroll new candidates while the program is inactive.  The 
Committee on Accreditation must approve all requests to reactivate inactive programs.  Please 
contact the Commission for appropriate procedures to reactivate an inactive program.  
 
Should you or your staff have any questions relating to this action, you may address them to 
Cheryl Hickey, Administrator of Accreditation, at chickey@ctc.ca.gov.  

Sincerely,  

 
 

Mary Vixie Sandy, Ed.D.  
Executive Director  

cc:  Molly Pope, Supervisor, Pathway to Teaching a list of essential resources in a table below 
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